
 
 

 

 

Karen started with Women’s Animal Center in December 
of 2017, and even though her initial intent was to work the 
dogs, most of her time here has been spent cleaning, 
sanitizing and filling the Kongs and giving every dog on the 
adoption floor a treat. She comes in early on Saturday 
mornings, and with laser focus, she rips through the 
cleaning, sanitizing, filling and freezing of the Kongs. I 
know every time Brian comes in to see her at work, he 
breathes a sigh of relief. Recently, Karen has finally started 
adding dog walking to her routine, and I know the dogs 
will benefit from her commitment and care.  
 
Karen: you’re an all-star, and Women’s Animal Center is 
lucky to have you. 

 


